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" This is to my Father’s glory, that you bear much fruit, showing yourselves to be my disciples.” John 15:8.

Team members with students in front of the new classroom at Barrio Parque. They had a
wonderful time with the children who entertained them with dancing and singing. Above,
members busy with electrical work and painting at La Roca church. The team also did
construction work at EI Renuevo Church and had an opportunity to speak with students there.

The team had a chance to meet members of the Mbya and Ava Guarani indigenous people. From left to right. Gordon Caylor with the team watching Dr. Jennifer
Veldhuyzen communicating in Guarani with a recent converted woman, Tomasa, and her daughter. The third picture shows a small Mbya boy. Next, our team is
conducting a medical fair at La Roca Church. Finally, Dr. Mifio, our Paraguayan doctor with his two children.



